BAUMA 2022 - Thank you for visiting us !

2022/10/31

We want to thank you all, visitors and customers for spending your time visiting our booth C4.114 at Bauma
2022, held in Munich between 24 and 30 October!

It was our first time to display our equipment in Bauma, the world’s leading trade fair of construction
machinery.

The product we brought in Bauma was the spring drifter EDH 30Il. If you have not been able to visit our
stand or in case you have additional questions, please feel free to make an inquiry through our website:
https://www.ems-esd.com/en/inquiry/

We hope you enjoyed our warm hospitality, and we hope to see you soon!




